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IF YOU HAVE ALREADY RENEWED FOR 2013 PLEASE DISREGARD THIS NOTE

Thank-you to the more than 85 Members that renewed the first week of renewal! We have discovered some common errors that you can avoid.

HOW TO AVOID COMMON RENEWAL MISTAKES:
1. DO NOT LOG IN TO THE MEMBERS’ LOGIN IN THE TOP RIGHT HAND CORNER OF www.scpt.org. 
There are three ways to log in for renewal: 

a. The middle of the SCPT home page states “DIRECT LINK TO 2013 RENEWAL“ or
b. At the bottom of the page; “MEMBER ACCOUNTS; Here is the link to view, modify, update and renew your INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP PROFILE”; or
c. CLICK HERE
2. If you cannot log in to the renewal site:

a. Clear your history on the search engine you are using (specifically clear your “cookies”)

b. Try a different search engine; Explorer; Safari; Google Chrome; Mozilla – all work. Please check that they are up to date versions.
c. Contact the SCPT ASAP. We have managed to solve every problem that has come forward.
Some Members have called the office because they were unable to see the RENEWAL tab – it has been too light; barely visible. This is a problem with individual computers. All Members have a renewal tab; it may just be too light to see. (NOTE: if you have already renewed, then the tab is gone). Once you have accessed your profile page the RENEWAL tab should appear. Under the logo there should be a bar that has links for: Home – Profile – Renewal. Some Health Region Computers are not displaying the page properly. If they do not appear, contact the SCPT.
3. RENEW NOW!  Members are finding the process is going very smoothly. There have been a lot of questions and we have time to deal with them. At the current rate of renewal we may be headed to a possible “log jam”.
Avoid the late fees; deadline is midnight February 28th. No exceptions. The late fee is now $100.
